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May 2014  

May We Honor You? 

May is the month that we Honor 
our Police Officers, Deputies, 
P&P, State Troopers, Forest 
Service Law Enforcement, FBI, 
CIA - All Law Enforcement 
Officers should be honored this 
month for their willingness to 
influence our communities and 
maintain a standard of Peace 
and safety for us all. 

The Officer Down Memorial 
Page identified that 105 officers 
died in the Line of Duty in 2013; 
the lowest it’s been in decades. 
The LODD numbers for 2014 
are presently at 33. This 
sobering reminder should be an 
influence that although some of 
us might have mixed emotions 
with our Law Enforcement 
Family they stand in the door 
way of harm’s way even if it 
means giving their lives for the 
community - to maintain a 
standard and create peace. 

They are not perfect - they make 
mistakes - they are husbands 
and wives - Moms and Dads - 
Grandma's and Grandpa's - they 
are our children. They run into 
the very places and events that 
everyone else runs away from. 
They are willing to lay down 
their lives - they are our 
peacemakers. The job they do is 
often unseen and goes without 
much gratitude. Their 

responsibilities often create 
cumulative stress that erodes 
there opportunity to stay 
healthy. When they engage the 
unbelievable it impacts their 
minds and hearts with the 
unthinkable. 

Most of them will have not 
heard the words Thank You. 

This month I want to challenge 
all of us to take the time to say 
thanks to our Law Enforcement 
Family. In light of the fact that 
they have an incredible 
responsibility and a huge 
influence for all of us - a Thank 
You will remind them that we 
Honor them and are thankful for 
their commitment to keep us 
safe. Wear a blue ribbon and 
thank them like they have just 
saved your child from being 
abducted or like they had just 
ran into the house on fire to 
save your family or like they 
had just stood in harm’s way to 
protect you because they would 
and they will. To our Central 
Oregon Law Enforcement 
Family - THANK YOU - WE 
HONOR YOU. 

-pj 

 

 

2014 Oregon Fallen 
Law Enforcement 
Officer Memorial 

Tuesday, May 6th, 
2014 at 1 pm 

DPSST is proud to host this 
memorial each year in 
partnership with Oregon 
C.O.P.S. and Oregon's various 
statewide law enforcement 
associations. The memorial 
honors more than 178 fallen 
Oregon law enforcement 
officers who have died in the 
line of duty since the 1880s. 
This includes officers from city, 
county, state, tribal and federal 
law enforcement agencies who 
have served as law enforcement 
officers, corrections officers, 
and parole and probation 
officers. 

 

Central Oregon 
Law Enforcement 

Memorial Ceremony 

“In honor of those who have 
died...dedicated to those who 

live and serve” 
Wednesday, May 14, 2014 

11:00 a.m. 
Bend Heroes Park 

Brooks Park 
35 NW Drake Road 

Bend, OR 97701 

Central Oregon Police Chaplaincy 
Serving the Hearts and Minds of Central Oregon’s First Responders 

www.copchaplain.com 
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2014 CENTRAL OREGON 
POLICE CHAPLAINCY 
GOLF TOURNAMENT  

Presented By 
Mountain View Heating 

Supported By 
Eagle Crest Resort  

Friday August 15th, 2014 

Eagle Crest Ridge Golf Course - 
Redmond, Oregon  

Shotgun start at 8:00 a.m. 

Lunch and prizes at 1:00 p.m.  

Entry: $125.00 per person/ 
$500.00 per foursome. 

Includes 18 holes of golf, carts 
and BBQ lunch.  

Reserve your spot today – visit 
www.copchaplain.com for more 

information and to complete 
and send in the registration 

form. Contact Andrea at 
541.390.4970 for questions. 

Trainings 

Chaplain Jim Crowley heads to 
Wyoming in May to teach at the 
Wyoming Chaplains Academy. 

Chaplains Jim Crowley and Mike 
Dismore will be teaching the 
ICISF Individual Crisis 
Intervention & Peer Support 
class on May 28-29, 2014, from 
8:30 AM to 5:00 PM each day. 
The course will be held at the 
Deschutes County 911 training 
room, 20355 Poe Sholes Drive, 
Bend, OR 97701  

Cost of the Course: $99 

Cost Includes: Registration, 
ICISF Materials & Certificate 

To register contact Mike 
Dismore at pastordiz@juno.com 
or call 541-788-3364 

Chaplains Jim Crowley and Mike 
Dismore will be teaching the 
Group Crisis Intervention 
class on June 9-10, 2014, from 
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM each day. 
The course will be held at 
DPSST, 4190 Aumsville Hwy SE, 
Salem, Oregon 

Cost of the Course: $120 

Cost Includes: Registration, 
ICISF Materials & Certificate, 
DPSST meal card and lodging 
for June 9th. 

Register online for this class at 
www.socirt.com/training or call 
541-450-9532. 

COPC Hydro Flasks 

 

There are only a few COPC 
Hydro Flask bottles engraved 
with the COPC logo left. They 
are the 21 oz. bottle with the 
standard mouth and the 40 oz. 
bottle with the wide mouth in a 
number of limited colors. The 
cost is $25 for the 21 oz. and 
$35 for the 40 oz. 

Prayer Requests 

 Marriages of our Fire, Law 
Enforcement and Dispatch 
families. Our Chaplains meet 
weekly with officers, firefighters 
and dispatchers that request 
our assistance and prayers for 
their families. 

 Covering of His Grace, 
Wisdom and Protection on our 
chaplains, agencies and families. 

 There are many First 
Responder Families facing 
illnesses, surgery, and other 
physical ailments. Keep them 
and their families in prayer. 

COPC Chaplains 

The Chaplains of Central Oregon 
Police Chaplaincy provide the 
crucial services that support the 
region’s First Responders and 
the community. On an on-call 
basis, 24 hours a day, seven 
days a week, COPC Chaplains 
are dispatched to calls including 
deaths (Code 99s), death 
notifications, drownings, fires, 
homicides, hospital transports, 
infant and child deaths, motor 
vehicle accidents, search and 
rescue, suicides, and more.  

In addition, COPC Chaplains 
provide confidential personal 
counseling and mentoring, 
hospital and home visits to 
assist in healing and provide 
support, critical incident stress 
debriefing and defusing for First 
Responders and the community 
following traumatic events. 
They officiate at ceremonies 
including funerals, weddings, 
celebrations, dedications, and 
other events. They do ride 
alongs and visit the First 
Responders at the agencies 
throughout Central Oregon. 
They also are involved in 
administrative duties, attending 
meetings, making community 
contacts, and fundraising. 

Monthly training is offered to 
the COPC Chaplains, First 
Responders, and others; 
training to help Chaplains, 
Emergency Services Personnel 
and their family members 
maintain healthy relationships. 

http://www.copchaplain.com/
mailto:pastordiz@juno.com
http://www.socirt.com/training


Individual Crisis Intervention 

& Peer Support 
 

Date: May 28-29, 2014 
8:30 AM to 5:00 PM each day 

 

Course Location: Deschutes County 911 

20355 Poe Sholes Drive, Bend, OR 97701 

 

Cost of the Course: $99 

Cost Includes: Registration, ICISF Materials & Certificate 

 
This course is designed for anyone who desires to increase their knowledge of individual 

crisis intervention techniques in the fields of Crisis Intervention, Disaster Response, 

Education, Emergency Services, Employee Assistance, Healthcare, Homeland Security, 

Law Enforcement, Mental Health, Military, Spiritual Care, and Traumatic Stress. (13 

contact hours; 1.3 CEUs from UMBC) 

 
Instructor Information: Chaplain Jim Crowley presently serves as the Executive 

Chaplain for Central Oregon Police Chaplaincy in Bend, Oregon. He is an Approved 

Instructor with the International Critical Incident and Stress Foundation. He is a 

Regional Director for the International Conference of Police Chaplains and has earned 

the Master Chaplain Credential. He instructs locally for Dispatch, Fire and Police 

Disciplines while serving and instructing in the communities of Central Oregon. He has 

instructed both regionally and nationally with the ICPC and ICISF. Chaplain Mike 

Dismore has been a pastor since 1978. He is the Assistant Chaplain with COPC, an ICISF 

Approved Instructor, and a Certified Master Chaplain with ICPC. 

 

To Register: Make checks payable to COPC. 

Send Name, Address, City, State, Zip, Phone # and Email to: 
 

COPC 

PO Box 1898 

Redmond, OR 97756 
 

For further information or questions contact 

Chaplain Mike Dismore at pastordiz@juno.com or call 541-788-3364 

Pay for a training online at www.copchaplain.com 

mailto:pastordiz@juno.com
http://www.copchaplain.com/


 



                                     
    
  
 

2014 CENTRAL OREGON POLICE CHAPLAINCY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
PRESENTED BY MOUNTAIN VIEW HEATING 
SUPPORTED BY EAGLE CREST RESORT 
 

Details: Friday August 15th, 2014 – Eagle Crest Ridge Golf Course - Redmond, Oregon  

Shotgun start at 8:00 a.m. – lunch and prize presentations at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Entry: $125.00 per person/ $500.00 per foursome. Includes 18 holes of golf, carts and BBQ lunch.  

 

Great team prizes including: 1
st
 Low Gross, 2

nd
 Low Gross, long drive men’s/women’s 

closest to the pin and even last place!  

 
Reserve your spot today – visit www.copchaplain.com  for more information and to complete 

and send in the registration form. Contact Andrea at 541.390.4970 for questions. 

 

http://www.copchaplain.com/

